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Our Neighbourhood Plan has been adopted (or ‘made’) by Cherwell £
District Council following its resounding adoption by 791 votes to 58 at Deddington
the 2 May 2024 local referendum (see the CDC doc here). We are i
engaging with CDC to ensure that it continues to have effect as part of

the statutory Development Plan for Cherwell District.

An outline planning application for our favoured site for development

— north of the Fire Station — will be discussed by CDC’s Planning

Committee on 11 July (see the application here). Key among the

benefits for Deddington residents will be a new Nursery (close to the school and PFSU) and a
carpark for the Health Centre. As a reminder, this is what it looks like:

The final version of the Neighbourhood Plan is available here. The history of the long
tortuous process in getting it adopted is well documented on the Parish Council website and
the dedicated NP website. The PC and its steering group are to be congratulated for their
perseverance, tenacity and patience in achieving a scheme that works for the vast majority
of people who voted. Final job is to hold CDC’s feet to the fire to ensure they follow through
on it.



https://www.deddington.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/Deddington-NP-made.pdf
https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/Planning/Display/23/02096/OUT
https://www.deddington.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/NP-28.12.pdf
https://www.deddingtonparishcouncil.org/neighbourhood-plan.html
http://www.deddingtonneighbourhoodplan.org/

